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MEMORANDUM
TO : REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
Regions 1-13, CAR, NCR
BUREAU DIRECTORS |
BMB, ERDB, FMB and LMB |
ATTENTION : REGIONAL AND BUREAU ACCOUNTANTS
FROM : THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY
Finance, Information Systems and Mining Concerns
SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF MANAGEMENT LETTER (ML)
AND AGENCY ACTION PLAN AND STATUS OF
IMPLEMENTATION (AAPSI)
DATE

This has reference to the exit conference for the ML with the Commission on
Audit conducted on March 22, 2021. Ms. Marites A. Odtojan, Supervising Auditor of

DENR 1 & 2, requested for a close monitoring of compliance to all audit findings
DENR wide.

Please submit corresponding ML and AAPSI for FY 2020 on or before April
15, 2021, .

For strict compliance. |
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